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To who it may concern 

 

My name is Austin Jackson. I am an avid outdoorsman I’ve spent my entire life 

enjoying the outdoors and what Oregon has to offer. Since the ruling change in 1994. 

Oregons prey species have taken a massive hit. Cougars are not the only thing 

causing the decline in deer numbers in the state. But they do play a huge role in the 

decline. I believe that it should be up to the individual counties in the state to decide 

what is best for the ungulate population in their counties.  


